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March 17, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Matt Lepore, Director 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, Colorado  80203 
 
 
RE: COGCC Rule 306.e.: Meetings with Building Unit Owners within a Buffer Zone Setback  
 COGCC Rule 306.e.(5): Operator Certification 

MLD 22-A Pad: NWNW Section 22, Township 4 North, Range 68 West 
Weld County, Colorado 

 
 
Dear Mr. Lepore, 
 
Extraction Oil & Gas, Inc. (Extraction) has filed the Form 2A Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA) for 
the proposed oil and gas pad referenced above.  
 
Pursuant to COGCC Rule 305.c., Extraction certifies that the required notifications to all Building Unit 
Owners within the Buffer Zone Setback were sent and was available for meeting and/or consultation.  
Extraction received one request for meeting and/or consultation from Duane Bentley. Duane’s main 
concern is noise and sound.  He was informed about the use of sound walls and Extraction’s standard 
practices surrounding sound studies, forecasts and the implementation of engineered sound 
walls.   Additionally, he was informed about the possibility of an oil pipeline in the future plus temporary 
water transfer lines to reduce the truck tanker traffic. After the consultation he had no further concerns. 
This letter serves as Operator Certification that Extraction has complied with COGCC Rule 306.e. 
 
Extraction respectfully requests the COGCC approve the Form 2A for the MLD 22-A Pad.  Many thanks 
for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Jeff Annable 
Regulatory Analyst 
Agent for Extraction Oil & Gas, Inc. 
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